
From the Principal  
 

 

Please read the dates and info below. 

 
 School Development Day – Monday 2nd September. There will be no Air lessons on this 

day. The staff at KSOTA will be working with presenters from the KSP and other 

teachers from the region who are new to the Kimberley Schools Project. 
 CAZ COLLINS Photo comp – please get involved with this it is great every year to see 

our students participate in this wonderful venture. 
 MUSTER Artwork- students attending Muster are encouraged to send their “station life” 

outlined drawing into school so they can be included in the competition to get their 

artwork on the Muster T-shirt. (Remember – no colouring in – outlined sketches.) 

 School Council Meeting – tomorrow Wednesday 28th August 3pm in the Muster Room. 

 

Please contact the school if you require any clarification on any of the above. 

 

School Behaviours 

 
It has always been my intention as Principal of Kimberley School of the Air to encouragement 

students to take their schoolwork seriously. Home Tutors are vital in this endeavour and I am 

always happy to make myself available for phone calls with students who need a reminder from 

me about what I expect as the Principal of our school in regards to school behaviours.  

 
I encourage students to wear uniform and I will always support Home Tutors in their 

endeavours to ensure that KSOTA students act appropriately on air and that they engage with 

their schoolwork to their fullest ability. 

 

I am always available to both congratulate and encourage! 
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Important Dates 

 

 

Term 3 

22 July-27 Sept 

 

 

Term 4 

14 Oct-19 Dec 

 

Term 4 Camp 

Broome Camp School 

Monday 11 Nov-Friday 15 

Nov 

 

MUSTER Term 4 

Camp Cooloongup 

10 Dec-16 Dec 

 

 



 
 

MUSTER 10th to 16th December 

Years 4-6 

 

Thank you to all who have indicated their intention to send their child/children to MUSTER this year.  The 

cost for this is $650 per child and will be required before we book any airfares. 

Paperwork will be sent out by the end of this week (Friday 30th August) 

Paul.Noble@education.wa.edu.au 

Kerry.Doust@education.wa.edu.au  

 

 

 

ASSEMBLY 

 

See you all at the assembly in the Muster Room at 8am on Friday 

 

 
 

 

 

Help desk numbers 

 
Education Department WA – It Helpdesk    1800 012 828 

 

Clear Networks help desk – connectivity – Satellite services – 1300 855 215 

(DoE Customer Number 14052) 

 

Please don’t hesitate to use these services – they are for you to use ! 

 

 


